TOWN BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING
July 28, 2021

A Public Hearing was held on July 28, 2021 with the following members present:

Councilman: Randy Mowers
Councilman: Brett Holleran
Supervisor: Robert Wood
Town Clerk: Sara Robinson

ABSENT- Rob Panasci, Town Attorney, Patricia Riddell Kent, Councilwoman, Patricia Jacob,
Councilwoman

Others present:

Proof of notice having been furnished, the Public Hearing on CDBG was called to order at 12:00
PM by Robert Wood, Town Supervisor. Motion was made by Councilman Holleran to open the
public hearing for the purpose of hearing public comments on the Town of Oneonta’s
community development needs, and to discuss the possible submission of one or more
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) applications for the 2021 program year.
Seconded by Mowers.

AYES 3 NAYS 0 Motion Carried

No one was present to speak.
Motion was made to close the public hearing by Councilman Mowers. Seconded by Councilman
Holleran.

AYES 3 NAYS 0 Motion Carried

Motion was made by Councilman Holleran to adjourn. Seconded by Mowers.
AYES 3 NAYS 0 Motion Carried

Adjourned at 12:11PM

Respectfully Sub

S

Sara Robinson
Town Clerk



